
Parents Code of Conduct
Everyone involved in the Boroughmuir Rugby Academy whether a player, Academy
volunteer, coach, official, Club member or parent is expected to uphold Scottish
Rugby’s core values:

Leadership : Engagement : Achievement : Enjoyment : Respect

Boroughmuir Rugby Academy is committed to providing a safe, welcoming and
friendly environment for all players, coaches, officials and visitors. To this end, the
following Code of Conduct is in place for parents and carers:

Remember that children and young people play for enjoyment as well as
competition.

Remember that your behaviour may affect not only your child but the other
children and young people participating.

Stay outside the field of play and in the Spectator’s Area (where provided).

Never engage in, or tolerate, offensive, insulting or abusive language or
behaviour.

Always respect the match officials' decisions.

Applaud effort and good play as well as success.

Let the coaches do their job and do not confuse the players by telling them
what to do.

Encourage the players to respect the opposition and match officials.

Never criticise a player for making a mistake. Remember that mistakes are an
important part of learning and wellbeing

Pass on any concerns that you have about the wellbeing of a child or young
person to a club official.


